

CITY OF ORANGE

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

TRAFFIC DIVISION (714) 744-5540 FAX: (714) 744-5573 MAINTENANCE DIVISION (714) 532-6480 FAX: (714) 532-6444 ENGINEERING DIVISION (714) 744-5544 FAX: (714) 744-5573 www.cityoforange.org
WATER DIVISION
(714) 288-2475
FAX: (714) 744-2973

February 1, 2024

Dear Resident/Business Owner:

The City has received a request to extend the red curb on Cypress Street adjacent to the driveway serving 335 W. Palmyra Avenue. This matter will be considered at the February 14, 2024, meeting of the City Traffic Commission (CTC), where the Traffic Engineering staff will present their findings and recommendations. The meeting is scheduled at 5:30 p.m., in the City Council Chamber, located at 300 East Chapman Avenue.

The CTC's decisions are final unless appealed. Any appeals must be filed in writing, with the Public Works Department, within 15 calendar days of the CTC's decision. Grounds for appeal must be stated in the appeal request; verbal appeals shall not be accepted.

You and any other interested party are cordially invited to attend this meeting and express your opinions and/or concerns regarding this issue. Please feel free to contact Dave Allenbach at (714) 744-5540 or dallenbach@cityoforange.org if you have any questions.

Sincerely

City Traffic Engineer